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2 Foreign Delegates
Open UN Week Today

Sophomore Meeting
Sophomore class colors,

dance, and a football rally will
be discussed at a class meeting
at 8 tonight in 105 White Hall.

Turk, Wife
To Lecture
At Festival

Nuri Eren, a member of the
Turkish delegation to the United
Nations; and Dr. Jan-Albert Goris,
a member of the Belgian delega-
tion to UNESCO, will discuss
“United Nations—Debating Club
or True Peacemaker?” at 8

_

to-
night in 121 Sparks as. United
Nations Week opens on campus
with ,a celebration of United Na-
tions Day.

Dr. William H. Gray, professor
of ' Latin-American history and
chairman of the All-College Com-
mittee on International Under-
standing, will preside at the lec-
tures which will be followed by
a discussion period. The lectures
are open to the public.

UN D

Nezih Manyas, assistant direc-
tor of t h e Turkish Information
Office in New York City, will give
an illustrated talk on his country
as part of the life in Turkey fea-
ture of the International Festival
to be held‘Saturday and Sunday
in the School of Home Economics.

Mrs. Manyas, assisted by Fait
Atila, a Turkish student at the
College, will demonstrate Turk-
ish cooking.

Traveled WidelyWas Press Attache
Eren is of the Turkish

Information Office in the United
States. Before accepting the po-
sition," he was employed by the
Ministry of Commerce in Ankara
and as counselor at the Prime
Ministry. Later, he was named a
press attache in London. He has
represented Turkey at various in-
ternational / conferences, includ-
ing the United Nations since 1946.

Goris has been commissioner
of information for Belgium in the
United States since 1941. He has
published many books on histori-
cal;' artistic, and literary subjects
in Dutch, French, and English.
Some of those published in Eng-
lish include “Belgium in Bond-
age,” “Strangers ■ Should Not
Whisper,” and “Growth of the
Belgium Nation.”

Marshall Plan Films

Manyas will speak at 4 and 8:30
p.m. Saturday and 3 p.m. Sunday.
The Turkish food demonstration
will be given at 7 p.m. Saturday
and 4:30 p.m. Sunday.

Educated in London and Ist-
anbul, Manyas has traveled wide-
ly. Speaking four languages, he
has been in charge of Radio An-
kara’s foreign language broad-
casts where he personally edited
and read the news in English. His
“Talks on Turkey” have been a
regular feature of the Ankara
program since 1939.

Joins With UN Week

Dr. Jan-Alberi Goris Nuri Eren

Mrs. Manyas is a graduate of
Constantinople Women’s College
at Istanbul..

The festival will be held m con-
junction with the United Nations
Week celebration and the Turk-
ish feature is important as Tur-
key recently entered the Atlan-
tic Pact nations.

Tomorow’s program for United
Nations Week includes a series of
three different films on the Mar-
shall Plan in action. These films,

(Continued on page eight) Pledge Cards
Tribunal Gives To Be Mailed
Two Students
Traffic Fines

To Commuters
Students who commute to the

College and will not be reached
by solicitors for this year’s Cam-
pus Chest drive will have pledge
cards mailed to their homes, Mur-
ray Goldman, solicitation chair-
man, said yesterday.

This year’s Campus Chest opens
a two-week drive for $12,000 on
Saturday.

Commuters who receive cards
in the mail and wish to pledge to
the drive may turn their pledges
in to the Penn State Christian
Association office, 304 Old Main.
Cash donations will also be ac-
cepted.

Students may either pledge or
give cash to the drive. Those who
pledge support will have that am-
ount added to their second se-
mester fees. '

Members of men’s hat so-
cieties and Alpha Phi Omega,
national service fraternity, will
aid in downtown solicitations,
Goldman said.

Solicitation chaimen and dor-
mitory heads for the drive will
meet at 4:30 p.m. today in the
presidential mansion for a tea
with President Milton S. Eisen-
hower.

Tribunal last night fined two
men students and gave another
a suspended fine for infractions
of campus traffic regulations.

One student, a seventh-semes-
ter senior, was given a suspended
fine of $1 for driving on Pollock
Road between the hours of 8 a.m.
and 5:30 p.m. Student driving on
campus is not permitted during
class hours.

Another, a third-semester stu-
dent, was fined $2 for continuous
illegal parking and ignoring Cam-
pus Patrol warnings. He claimed
patrol officers used illegal meth-
ods to see him in that they went
off campus and into his frater-
nity! house to talk to him.

A first-semester freshman was
fined $1 for double parking in the
Thompson Hall area and for driv-
ing on Pollock road during class
hours. He claimed he could not
get to class on time if he walked.
He said he had to go from -Recre-
ation Hall to Temporary Building
in ten minutes.

Lists of the traffic rules .on
campus will be sent to all frater-
nities and all living units in '.an
attempt to get all students ac-
quainted with the, regulations,
David Mutchler, tribunal chair-
man. said. - .

Plans for faculty solicitations
to this year’s drive are being
handled by Rev. Luther Harsh-
barger, College chaplain.

Miss Junior Class
Sponsors of entries for Miss

Junior Class are requested to
leave pictures at the Student Un-
ion Desk in Old Main this week.

The name and address should
be included on the back of the
picture.

Dram 61 Films Tonight
Two films, “Target for Tonight”

and “The Memphis Belle,” will
be shown at 7 tonight in 119 Os-
mond for students in Dramatics
6L

und
ck

er Sports
Varsity golf, one of five sports

dropped from the College athletic
program last May, has been re-
stored, Dr. Carl P. Schott, dean
of the School of Physical Educa-
tion and Athletics, announced
yesterday.

The sport had been dropped
along with rifle, fencing, swim-
ming and skiing in a move des-
cribed as an economy measure to
offset the almost certain loss in
income which would result from
an expected reduction in enroll-
ment.

Full Schedule Indefinite
The reinstatement was . made

TODAY'S
WEATHER

CLOUDY,
: WITH
SHOWERS

Open Forum
To Discuss
Loyalty Oath

The Pechan loyalty oath will
be discussed at a public forum
sponsored by the Graduate Stu-
dents Association at 8 tonight in
117 Osmond.

Neal Riemer, professor of pol-
itical science; Jo Hayes, super-
visor of State College schools;
Guy Mills, former professor on
military science and justice of
the peace; .and Scott Keyes, pro-
fessor of economics, will speak.

Passed by Senate
The Pechan bill, which would

require all employees of ,every
state supported institution to sign
an oath of" loyalty to the state
and federal governments, has
been passed by the Pennsylvania
Senate and by a House commit-
tee.

Faculty members of the .Col-
lege along with those from the
University of Pittsburgh, the

- (Continued on page eight)

Family Feeding
Survey Results
Are Published

The results of a year-long sur-
vey on family feeding conducted
with the aid of a faculty member
at the College have been revealed
in the November issue of Mc-
Call’s magazine.

Dr. Pauline Beery Mack, assis-
ted by her staff at the College
and experts from other colleges,
helped conduct a study of an 18-
family cross-section of this coun-
try to discover if the families ate
“as they should.”

Dr. Henrietta Fleck, New York
University; Dr. Doretta Schalp-
hoff,' University of Nebraska;
and Dean Velma Phillips, Wash-
ington State College, worked with
Dr. Mack in the study.

Results of the work are now
appearing in an article entitled
“Come On, America, Let’s Eat!”
in that issue of the magazine.

Dr. Mack is director of the
Ellen H. Richards Institute and
professor of household chemistry
at the College.

Council Nominations
Open Until Friday

' Nominations for student council representatives in seven of the
College’s eiglit schdbls'are open until 5 p.m. Friday, Edward Shanken,
president of the Inter-Student Council Board, announced yesterday.

All nominations except those for the Engineering Student .Coun-
-8 ‘a.'m. /,to'' s :"p.im~each"day. y- : : ~—

Council representatives nomi-
nated this week will be elected
Oct. 30-31.
.The School of Agriculture is

the' only school which will not
have' representatives nominated.
The Ag .school nominates and
elects its representatives through
school clubs.

LA to Elect Freshmen
. Two freshmen representatives

will be elected to the Chemistry-
Physics Student Council. The rep-
resentatives must have an ' all-
College average of at least 1 at
the end of the semester. Once
elected, the representative re-
mains on the Chem-Phys council
throughout his college years..

' Four freshmen will be-elected
to the Liberal Arts Student coun-

. ciL.. Each individual • nominated.

in the School of Liberal Arts
must obtain 25 LA freshman
signatures.

Any registered undergraduate
Home Economics student who has
attained an all-College average
of 1 or better will be eligible for
membership in the council.

Report to Department
Twelve positions' are- open in

the Engineering Student Council.
A freshman and sophomore from
each of the six departments will
be elected;

Each engineering student coun-
cil nominee must be reported to
the department in which he is
enrolled.

Two freshmen representatives
will be elected to the Education

(Continued on. page eight)

Golf Coach

known by Dean Schott in a con-
ference yesterday afternoon with
the coaches and captains of the
five sports involved. He said that
the economic situation had been
re-examined in the months since
the five sports had been dropped,
and that no way had been found
to restore the complete program
at this time.

It will be a matter of weeks,
however, before it will be pos-
sible to determine whether or not
a full schedule for the 1951 golf
season can be arranged, according
to H. R. Gilbert, graduate man-
ager of athletics. He said he is
now trying to contact Penn
State’s traditional rivals in the
hope of arranging a schedule.

Finished Seventh
Under the direction of Coach

Bob Rutherford Jr., the Lion golf
team last season finished with a
record of six wins and three loss-
es, losing twice to Georgetown
and once to Navy.

The Lions also entered the East-
ern Intercollegiate Golf tourna-
ment last spring, and turned in a
665 card to finish in a seventh
place tie with a Georgetown team
they had previously beaten 7-0.

Leonides Heads
To Be Elected

Leonides, independent women’s
organization, will hold elections
from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. tomorrow
for the offices of president and
vice president.

Voting boxes will be placed in
Atherton, Simmons, McElwain,
Thompson, and McAllister dor-
mitories. Girls in Womans Build-
ing and the cottages will vote
in McAllister. .

The offices were vacated when
President. Doris Sher transferred
to the University of Tennessee
and vice president Alice Hen-
nessey resigned.

Edna Baylson and Vivian Pet-
erson are the candidates for
president. Betty Johnson and
Janet Magrini.will run for the
office of vice president.

Posters with pictures of the
girls will be placed at the voting
places.

The elections committee, with
Muriel Amsel as chairman, will
supervise the voting.

Committee members are Bar-
bara Maneini,.-Grace Hampel,
Maggie Meyer, Mildred Martin,
Marcy McDonald, Sandra Gon-
char and Hilda Hogeland.


